
 

 

 

Schools closed to the Coronavirus (Covid-19) are able to provide free meal to all 
students regardless of home district.  

 

Brockway Area School District is offering 
Free Breakfast and Lunch 

Starting Wednesday, March 18, all caregivers and families may drive-thru and pick-up 
meals for their children. Lunch and breakfast for the following day will be provided on a 

first come, first serve basis.  Meals will be provided weekdays until school reopens.  
Meals will be given to children under 18 who are present in the vehicle. 
 

Lunches will include entree, vegetables, fruit and milk. Cereal and other assorted 
breakfast items, along with a fruit, juice and milk will be provided for breakfast. No 

congregating at the location is permitted. 

  Questions? 
Please contact the Food Service 

Department at 814.265.2333 or 

814.715.4937 or 

brockway@thenutritiongroup.biz 

Location & Time 
Brockway High School 

Bus Circle Auditorium Entrance  

100 Alexander Street 

Brockway, PA 15824 

11:00 am – 12:30 pm 

*Students in town may walk 

 


